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3. Suggest to [Redacted] that next year, perhaps it can release public announcements 

for students to nominate themselves so that the burden of submitting information is 

not shifted to [Redacted] which cannot expend too much its publicly-funded 

manpower and resources to do work for [Redacted]. 


